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Sept. 15, 2017

Dear Valued Littelfuse Customer:

Littelfuse is discontinuing selected mature products with negligible or no recent sales activity. You
are receiving this letter because you have previously purchased one or more of the items on the
attached file.

Littelfuse will continue to accept orders for these items until December 1, 2017. Orders will be
shipped thereafter as soon as the parts are produced. All orders will be non-cancellable and non-
returnable. If you have any questions, please contact your Littelfuse sales representative.

Sincerely,

Dowvid Trick

David Trick
Director, Product Management
Littelfuse Commercial VVehicle Products













































